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Shred Event Update

Thank you to all members who stopped by our annual 
shred events we held this year. We had a fantastic turnout at both 
events and we successfully shredded over 5,000 pounds worth 
of sensitive information to help prevent identity theft and fraud. 
Both locations collected two boxes worth of non-perishable 
food donations. New Century FCU will be 
taking all donations and delivering them to 
MorningStar Mission and Trinity Services, 
two local businesses who help those in need.

Christmas Club Accounts

Christmas is right around the corner. On October 1, funds from 
members Christmas club accounts will have automatically transferred 
over to the savings account so that way money will be available for 
the holidays. If you have a current Christmas club account, you can 
start putting money back into it for Christmas of 2021. If you don’t 
have a Christmas club account and are looking for a good way to 

save money for the holidays, please give the credit union a call or stop 
in and we will be more than happy to set you up with one.

Annual Meeting

It is that time of year again 
but only a little later than usual. 
New Century FCU has rescheduled 
the annual meeting that was 
supposed to take place back in 
March earlier this year but had 
to postpone due to COVID. The 
new date for this year’s meeting is 
going to be Thursday, November 
5, 2020 at 6:00PM. The meeting is 
going to be held online. Please call 
the Credit Union if you wish to 
attend or for more details.

CU Kind Day

On October 12th, New Century FCU will be partaking in 
CU Kind Day, a statewide celebration of kindness within the 
credit union movement where we join the philosophy of “people 
helping people” by giving back to the communities. New Century 
will be donating gift cards for restaurants to two local charities.

THANK 

YOU!
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Holidays

New Century FCU offices will be closed in 
observance of the following holidays during the  
4th quarter of 2020:

October 12th - Columbus Day 
November 11th – Veterans Day
November 26th - Thanksgiving Day
December 24th - Christmas Eve (close at 1)
December 25th – Christmas Day
December 31st - New Years Eve (close at 1)
January 1st – New Years Day
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Financial Counseling

Looking for advice on how to budget? Trying 
to navigate financial hardships but don’t want to 
pay someone to help you out? Do you just want 
to talk about financial aspects as a whole? Well 
New Century FCU can help you out with any or 
all of these situations. Earlier this year, we had the 
opportunity to have three of our staff members get 
trained to become Certified Credit Union Financial 
Counselors (CCUFC). We would like to congratulate 
Lorena Ceballos, Gloria Cuevas, and Brian O’Kelly 
on getting their CCUFC certifications. Feel free to 
call and make an appointment with one of these  
three if you want to talk.

Locations and Hours

291 Springfield Ave. (Lobby) 
Joliet, IL

(815) 741-1847

1910 Ferro Drive (Lobby) 
New Lenox, IL
(815) 726-3440

Temporary Hours  
during COVID-19

Lobby
By appointment only 

starting July 13th

Drive-up Hours
Mon. - Fri.	 9:00 am - 5:00 pm 
Saturday	 9:00 am - Noon

Drive-up Facilities
291 Springfield Ave.  

Joliet, IL

1910 Ferro Drive 
New Lenox, IL

Touch Tone Teller
Available 24 Hours 

(888) 488-8636

Website
www.newcenturyfcu.org 

Signature Loan Special 

With the holidays approaching, everyone 
could use a little more cash in their pockets and 
we are here to help you meet your financial needs. 
New Century will be offering signature loans 
to qualified borrowers at a rate of 9.9%. Make 
sure to stop in and pick up an application or apply 
online at www.newcenturyfcu.org. Hurry while this 
opportunity lasts.


